From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 23 November 2017 21:35
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/02192/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:35 PM on 23 Nov 2017 from Mrs Josephine Woodall.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Miramar Cottage 5 The Colony Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Alterations to existing building to form single dwelling house; demolition of unlisted buildings in the Conservation Area 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Coyne 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Josephine Woodall

	[bookmark: _GoBack]
	

	Address:
	The Old Rectory, Main Street, Sibford Gower, Banbury OX15 5RT



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sirs
We support this application.
1. It utilises an otherwise redundant building to provide a new home.
2. it removes a potentially dangerous asbestos roof . 
3. All wiring will be put underground - aesthetically advantageous in a conservation area.
4. This building will provide space for off-road parking .
5. All villages need young people to survive ; supporting pubs , shops , etc. 
6. It seems to tick all the boxes and breaks no planning policies. 
Yours sincerely Mrs Josephine Woodall and Bruce Woodall



